

Extn: 1593

Ask for:

John Lacy

Our ref:

jrl/cctv

E-mail:

john.lacy@york.gov.uk

28th January 2009

Mr Hussan Ahktar Cabsafe – Security Solutions Ltd Unit 3 Cadec Trading Estate Beakes Road, Bearwood Smethwick Birmingham B67 5RS

Dear Mr Ahktar

Approval of Cabsafe -Security Solutions Ltd - Safety Screen

I refer to our meeting and equipment demonstration of 27th January 2009 in which you seek approval for your polycarbonate protective screens to be placed on the City of York Council 'Approved List'.

I am satisfied following the demonstration and documents produced that the product has an appropriate level of conformity to European safety standards, are purposed built for each vehicle and do not impose in anyway the side or rear field of view.

Your product has therefore been placed on the 'Approved List' and you may undertake the installation of protective shields in City of York Council licensed vehicles.

Additionally, before fitting it may be advisable to seek advice from the manufacturer of the vehicle to ensure that the fitting of the shield of choice does not affect the warranty or compromise any of the safety aspects designed into the vehicle.

Yours sincerely

Licensing manager

Neighbourhood Services

Andy Hudson Assistant Director (Neighbourhood Services) 9 St Leonard's Place

Tel: 01904 551550

Fax: 01904 551590

York YOI 7ET